
Southington Kindergarten Registration  
If your child is five years old on or before January 1, 2019, and a town resident, he or she is 

eligible to enter kindergarten in the Southington Public School system in the Fall of 2018. 

Step 1: Kindergarten Registration Information Session  

Date:                  January 29, 2018 at 6:30 pm 
Snow Date:       January 31, 2018 at 6:30 pm 
NEW Location: Joseph A. Depaolo Middle School Auditorium 

        385 Pleasant Street, Southington, CT 
 
Parents/guardians from across Southington, Plantsville, Marion and 
Milldale, regardless of which elementary school their students will 
attend, are invited to this session to hear general information about the 
registration process and the day-in-the-life of a kindergartner.  
 

Step 2: On-line registration will open on February 12, 2018 

Step 3: Registration session in March 

Each school has scheduled their own registration dates, attend with 
your student at your assigned school. 

Step 4: Orientation for the incoming student in May 

 
Learn more about preparing for kindergarten at 

www.southingtonearlychildhood.org/preparing-for-school/ and register at  
www.southingtonschools.org/parents-students/school-registration/kindergarten-registration 

http://www.southingtonearlychildhood.org/preparing-for-school/
http://www.southingtonschools.org/parents-students/school-registration/kindergarten-registration

